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Mass Schedule
Saturday 5 PM Sunday 9 AM
Tuesday —Adoration 7:30 AM-Mass 8:30 AM
Wednesday 6:30 PM
Friday 8:30 AM
Confessions

Saturday 4 PM-Sunday 8 AM

(masks should be worn during Confession)

Welcome to St. Matthew Parish

To register and become a member of 5t. Matthew: Please see Father, Linda Fryman, Rosanne Rawe,
or Lisa Cooper to fill out a registration form. We welcome you and hope you enjoy attending Mass
at our little parish. We pride ourselves on being a faith family that welcomes all to join and get to
know us. If you aren’t Catholic and have thought about becoming Catholic or would like to know
more about the Catholic faith, please call the rectory and leave a call back number or see Fr. Augus-
tine after Mass.



Mass Intentions Upcoming Readings

Saturday, 6June Sunday—June 7 Most Holy Trinity ~ Saturday AM-June 13
- First—Exodus 34:4b-6-9 irst— 1 Ki -19-
For the Living and Dead Members of . First— 1Kings 19:19-21
—— Psalm—Daniel 3:52-55 Psalm— Psalm 16
Second—2 Corinthians 13:11-13 Gospel—Matthew 5:33-37
Sunday, 7 June Gospel-John 3:16-18
Eor N . Sunday- June 14 Most Holy Body and
o BRNGE IKRE Monday-June 8 Blood of Christ
Tuesday, 9 June First—1 Kings 17:1-6 First—Deuteronomy 8:14b-16a
h y Psalm—Psalm 147:12-15,19-20
For Esther Jackson Psalm—Psalm 121 T ——
Wednesday, 10 June Gospel—Matthew 5:1-12 Gospel-John 6:51-58
For the Living and Dead Members of | Tuesday-june 9 TR o
QOur Parish First—1 Kings 17:7-16

Psalm: Psalm 4
Gospel-Matthew 5:13-16
For Darlene Wilson Wednesday —June 10

Friday, 12 June

Saturday, 13 June First—1 Kings 18:20-39

Mr. & Mrs. Charles H. K Psalm-Psalm 16
r. rs. Charles H. Kappesser
PP Gospel— Matthew 5:17-19

Sunday, 14 June Thursday-June 11

For the Living and Dead Members of
Our Parish First— Acts 11:1b"26, 13:1-3

Psalm—Psalm 98
Gospel—Matthew 5:20-26

S Crinity

First— 1 Kings 19:9a, 11-16

Psalm—Psalm 27
Masses prayed for your loved Gospel—Matthew 5:27-32

Please continue to have

ones. Call or mail in requests.

Since we are unsure who will feel comfortable coming back to
church at this time, we will not list the Lectors in the bulletin but
will ask the prior week who is willing to read the following week.
Once we can openly attend church, we will again have a schedule.

Your can read the bulletin on our website

The bulletins are posted at www.stmatthewskenton.org. Our Mass will be online at 7:30AM.
Just go to the website and click ‘Fr. Augustine’s Sunday Mass’ at the very top of the page.



Parish News

Father Augustine’s New Address

Since we were not able to have a going away party for Father, if you would like to send him a card
or gift, here is his address as of June 11.

Fr. Augustine Aidoo
c/o Blessed Sacrament Church .
2409 Dixie Hwy.
Ft. Mitchell, KY. 41017

Wedding Anniversary Vespers

The Diocese has Vespers for milestone wedding anniversaries each year at the Cathedral.
This year’s will be on September 27. We need to send in everyone who is having the follow-
ing anniversaries so the Bishop can send out a congratulatory certificate and invite the
couples to the Cathedral to be recognized. Unfortunately, when St. Matthew’s database was
created, the wedding dates were not entered for existing parishioners. Please let Linda
Fryman know your wedding date and place of the ceremony as soon as you can. You can call
and leave a message (859-240-2377) or email (frymanlinda@gmail.com). Thanks!

Religious Freedom Week-June 22-29

Join us, June 22 - June 29, as we pray, reflect, and take action on religious liberty, both here in this country
and abroad. Religious freedom means that all people have the space to flourish. Religious freedom is both
an American value and an important part of Catholic teaching on human dignity. When we promote reli-
gious freedom, we promote the common good and thus strengthen the life of our nation and the communi-
ty of nations. Learn more at www.uscch.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek!

DPAA Will Resume With Bishop’s Letter to All Households

2020 DPAA - After a successful start to the 2020 Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal (DPAA) in February and
March, the 2020 DPAA is once again up-and-running. A letter from Bishop Foys has been mailed to every
household in the Diocese thanking those that have given to-date and asking others who are able to con-
tribute, to make a gift by returning the pledge card in the envelope provided or you may contribute online
at www.covdio.org. If your family has been blessed with good health and employment through these
challenging times, please consider increasing your gift this year who are unable to make a gift at this
time. More information on the 2020 DPAA can be found at www.covdio.org. Your gift will help many who
have been impacted by the Covid-19 outbreak in our Diocese and is greatly appreciated.




Mass Schedule June Birthdays
Saturday 5PM June 9—Wanda Bach
Sunday 9 AM June 22—Lisa Cooper
Tuesday Adoration 7:30 June 27—Austin Schroder
— g Tuesday Mass 8:30 AM

7 ON LY % Wednesday 6:30 PM

June Anniversaries

June 29—Tim and JoAnn
Schlachter

Wear your favorite Cross the Bridge t-shirt from a past year,
obey all social distancing protocols, and get outside with
your family and take a walk!

Post o photo on the Cross the Bridge Facebock page
at www.facebook.com/CTBforLife/

Thank you Fr. Augustine
for blessing the cemetery
on Memorial Day.

Cross the Bridge for Life-In the interest of
the health and safety of Cross the Bridge
for Life participants and their families, and
to help prevent the spread of the COVID-
19 virus, Cross the Bridge for Life 2020 has

been cancelled.

CCD Parents VERY IMPORTANT!

You will receive an email from Rosanne

Please do not forget to mail or drop off your weekly
Rawe with guidelines on what

i offering for our collection. As most everyone knows,
knowledge is expected from each grade.

Parents, please go over the material we operate on a very close budget so your weekly gifts

with your child/children. Children will be | are very important. Unfortunately, the bills continue to
advanced to the next grade and start come in during this time. Your help is greatly appreciat-

fresh in August. (We hope). Pleasere- N ad, The mailing address is on the front page of the

spond to Rosanne and let her know youRl ) ,jatin. Thank you so much. May God Bless Each and

received the email.

Every One of You!

God Bless Our Parishioners! Thank You So Much!

Weekly Offering

May 31: Offering $903

Prayer Requests

Jerry Ehlman (just home from hospital), Eileen Ehlman, Sherri Moffett, Kenny Neuspickel, Kathy Barth, Yan-

dell Schneider, Charles Taylor, Ed Gripshover, Joy Sowder, Kathy Proctor, David Roland, Steve Elmlinger,
Richard Bacon, Albert Proctor, Maxine Kordenbrock, the family of Jim Diskin, Sarah Hoffman, Mary Louise
Cross (just out of hospital), Ken Steffen (back problems), and everyone touched by the Corona virus.




St. Matthow Catholic Church
13782 Decoursey Pife

Morning View, KY. 41063
Dear Parishioners,

The Bishop has agreed to allow us to hold Masses again effective on Wednesday, May 20. There are, how-
ever, some rules to which we must adhere to comply with social distancing guidelines.

It is important to remember that if you are sick (not only with the possibility of Corona), please do not come to
Mass. The dispensation is still effective for missing Sunday Mass obligation for being sick or being a person
who has a high possibility of catching an illness.

We are asked to not gather outside or just inside of church to visit.
Father cannot greet people when the enter or when they leave church.

You will be assisted by an usher to find a seat which will be six feet from other parishioners.
Families may sit together in the same pew. There will be tape on the pew noting which end to sit.

There will be no singing because it is believed to raise the possibility of spreading the virus. Books and the
Response Cards will not be in the pews. You will have papers with the responses on them as well as the
day’s readings. You are to take these with you. Do not leave them in the pew after you have used them.

There is to only be one person at a time in the bathrooms.

Please try not to touch any surface that is not necessary. Doors will be propped open so you will not have to
touch them.

If you have access to a mask, you are asked to wear it if you feel comfortable doing so.

Ushers will let each know when they may go forward for Communion beginning in the back. Please turn left
and go through the hallway to return to your pew.

There will be no gifts brought up. Father will be wearing a mask when distributing Communion. If you are
wearing a mask you remove it when taking Communion. Receiving will be in hand only. There will be no
servers used.

There will be a basket at the back of church for you to drop your contributions into. Collection will not be taken
up during Mass to lessen traffic in the center aisle.

Father will enter and exit the sanctuary from the side.
We need volunteers to stay after Mass and help disinfect the pews, bathrooms, door handles, etc.

These are trying and different times. Let us be grateful that we may once again receive Our Lord even if we
must adhere to some very unfamiliar rules to do so.

God Bless and Keep You,



